
From: Phil Doughty  
Sent: 03 January 2024 14:24 
To: Eldred, Simon <Simon.Eldred@boston.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: B/23/0368 - change of use from existing barn/store into licensed trading space at The 
Black Bull, 23 London Road, Kirton, Boston, PE20 1JE 
 

 
Hi Simon, 
Very well thank you, I hope you are too. 
Thank you for your email and comments, I have pleasure in attaching a revised drawing indicating a 
segmental arch as requested. 
I anticipate the porch to be exposed brick to match the rear brickwork. 
We are happy to accept the conditions unless we can get these to you ahead of the decision date. 
Kind regards, 
Phil  
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